
25th Rajab 1441 AH 
Friday 20th March 2020 

 

*ABT CLOSURE DUE TO COVID19* 
  

Dear Parents/Guardian/Students  
  
Assalamu Alaykum wa rahmatullahi wa barakatuhu  
  
I hope all parents and students are in the best of health and Imaan. I say with great sadness 

that we are required to suspend our classes from today, Friday 20th March 2020 due to the 

coronavirus outbreak. We pray and hope that our Madrasah will soon be back to normal for 

learning and having fun InshaAllah. 

This is a challenging time for us all and it is vital we all work together to help and support 

each other. Please remember to stay safe and follow all the Government advice. 

We still want to ensure that students do not lose out on their education that they deserve. 

Therefore, we are currently looking to develop an online learning solution for our students 

and will be in contact with parents about this if it seems practical - In-sha-Allah before 

Monday 6th April.  

However, it is important to remember that children learn best during real life and practical 

situations. We encourage students to continue with any household tasks and to make time 

for studies and homework. Each student should do Arabic reading for 40 minutes and Islamic 

Studies (Any Topic) for 30 minutes every day. 

We will get in touch with each parent to confirm and allocate time slot. 

In the meantime, if you need any advice, support or help please ring us on 07861730938 

(Maulana Muhammad Ibrahim). 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continues support and help 

in giving your child a brighter future. Stay in, stay safe and look after yourselves and your 

family members.   

Our belief is that this is a test from Allāh  and there is a higher wisdom that is beyond our 
comprehension and we must stay calm, remember Allāh  much more and have Sabr with 
His decree.  
  
And whoever relies upon Allāh - then He is sufficient for him. Indeed, Allah will accomplish 

His purpose. Allāh has already set for everything a [decreed] extent. [65:3] 
  
  
May Allāh  preserve us and have mercy on us. We are so thankful for our Imān and our Dīn. 
Amīn.  
  
                                     
  
Jazak Allahu Khairan 
  
 

 
 
 

   

Maulana Muhammad Ibrahim 

Principal – Alif Baa Tuitiom 
Phone: 07861730938  
Website: www.alifbaatuition.com 
Address: 9 Cornwall Place | Bradford | BD87JT 
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